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Dear Future Year 7 Pupil, 

There is nothing to worry about at all when moving up to secondary school and as a 

year 7 pupil myself, I can reassure you that it isn’t as scary as it might seem at first.  

Getting lost should not happen, as your timetable will tell you clearly where to go and 

you can always ask a teacher as well. Although the school is big, it is unlikely that you 

will be late for lessons as you have five minutes to get between lessons. The corridors 

can get quite busy (which will slow you down a bit, but if you walk fairly quickly, you 

will get there on time. The bell rings when your lesson ends and then it rings again 

when your next lesson starts, so if you get to class before the second bell you will be 

on time. 

A major difference between secondary and primary school is that you get set a fair 

amount of homework. However, in your first few weeks you will not be set much and 

most of the tasks do not take long to complete. You have the occasional project 

which will take a while but you normally have a few weeks to complete these. There 

is a school policy that year 7 and year 8 get no homework over the holidays. 

There are lots of clubs to go at, and one that I would recommend is film club, where 

you get to watch lots of different films from lots of different genres and you can also 

bring your own snacks in to share whilst enjoying the film. You can also do the school 

drama production and you can do the school band if you play a musical instrument. 

I think you will enjoy life at Bewdley with all your new teachers and subjects and I hope 

you have a great time! 

Best wishes, 

Adam 


